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CHINESE NATIONAL GOLDEN WEEK HOLIDAY 

 

Please be advised that China will be celebrating the founding of the Peoples Republic of 

China with a National Holiday. 

Companies will be closed from 1st October 2018 and will resume work again 8th October 

2018. 

Our agents and SCT have been working as proactively as possible with all supplier to try 

and ensure that orders are moved before this holiday period. If you have any concerns 

regarding your orders, please contact Samantha Jones Samantha.jones@sctsolutions.co.za 

 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support and partnership 

Mail: Graeme.impson@sctsolutions.co.za 

Tel: + 27 (0)31 818 0320 

Fax: +27 (0)31 818 0324 

Mobile: +27 (0) 71 4140472 

 


